
From: Roushan Walsh [mailto:roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 9 March 2017 7:02 PM 
To: Chambers - Hamberger SDP 

Cc: Richard Calver; Paul Ryan; kyle.scott@ablawyers.com.au; bdudley@seyfarth.com; 'Brent 
Ferguson'; 'Ruchi Bhatt'; jmattson@bartier.com.au; smaxwell@cfmeu.org; 

djmacken@macken.com.au; 'Hugh Arjonilla' 

Subject: Re: AM2016/32 Road transport AMOD hearing 
Importance: High 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
Please accept my apologies for our delayed response. I confirm the AWU will not be further participating 
in the ongoing proceedings for the Road Transport (Long Distance Operation) Award and the Road 
Transport and Distribution Award. 
 
The AWU do however have an interest in both awards and are supportive of the TWU's submissions in 
these proceedings. We ask that our position be brought to the attention of the Full Bench.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

ROUSHAN WALSH  | NATIONAL LEGAL OFFICER 

M  041 7137 661| roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au 

P 02 8005 3316  
LEVEL 10, 337 - 383 SUSSEX STREET, SYDNEY NSW 2000   

WWW.AWU.NET.AU  

 
 
 

From: Chambers - Hamberger SDP <Chambers.Hamberger.sdp@fwc.gov.au> 
Date: Thursday, 2 March 2017 12:53 PM 
To: Roushan Walsh <roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au> 
Subject: AM2016/32 Road transport AMOD hearing 
 
Dear Mr Walsh,  
  
As no parties are seeking to vary the Waste Management Award 2010  in these proceedings any 
longer, I presume the AWU will not be filing submissions or participating further. Could you please 
confirm this? 
  
  
EDREA TIO 

Associate to Senior Deputy President Hamberger 
 
Fair Work Commission 

Tel:  +61 2 9308 1813 
Fax: +61 2 9380 6990 

chambers.hamberger.sdp@fwc.gov.au 
  
Level 10, 80 William Street, East Sydney, NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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